December 5, 1967

Harvey E. Yates
207 South 4th Street
Artesia, New Mexico

Attention: Jimmy Monroe
Re:s Dry Hole Clean Up
Dear Jimmy: \
On December 1, 1967, an inspection of the dry holes listed
below was made. This inspection revealed that, before the var-
ious plugging reports may be approved, the locations must be

cleared of junk and leveled. When this work has been done,
please contact this office and a reinspection will be made.

State 1 B 16~19-30
State 4 K 16-19-30
snowden McSweeney 1 F 16-19-30
Snowden McSweeney 2 G 16~19-30
Snowden McSweeney 2 J 16-19-30

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist

RLS/bh



